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Dear, councilmember, I want to look at the situation as if it was
me. The council file 19-0602-S1 proposing amendments to
41.18(d).41.18.(d) should be rescinded, not amended. Treating the
homeless with cruelty is not an answer at all. Actually we are
constructing an effective social service solution for the homeless.
Please, do not interrupt the work already made. The Los Angeles
family workers are doing an amazing job by developing the
relationship with the homeless which undeniably bring
improvement. The proposition of amendments to 41.18(18) will
disrupt the amazing work that the outreach workers have already
achieved. We will lose weeks, months as well as years of outreach
work when contact is disrupted with displaced clients. Please,
consider not to amend LAMC 41.18(18). Rescind LAMC
41.18(d) Thank you for your help Therese Tatakitsa



